Barkhamsted Recreation Commission Meeting 2/1/16 Minutes

Commission members Ben Raccuia, Rejean Labrie, Peter Bakker, Jr., Robert Courtemanche, and Director Donna Carney-Bastrzycki in attendance.

Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm.

There was no public input.

Ben Raccuia made a motion to accept the minutes as submitted for the 1/4/2016 meeting which was seconded by Rejean Labrie and approved by all.

Beardsley Library continues to notice the Department on programs they offer. Dietician Nicole DiRosa has submitted various program ideas and information. Deb Simon thanked the Commission for hearing her presentation. Maurice Casas submitted Art Class flyer. Community Access TV's Chris Valli forwarded an offer for the Department's input to the Town Crier program. Supply order correspondence also received.

Old Business

Ski Program is up and running, minor issues ironed out. Weather related schedule delays discussed.

Storage bin for Recreation Shed purchased as prototype to be used in sizing shelving.

Various program offerings are on website and flyers are ready for distribution.

New Business

Supply order being compiled for upcoming programs, Earth Day Celebration, etc.

Recreation Dept. budget proposal reviewed and discussed. Rejean Labrie made a motion to accept proposed budget, seconded by Ben Raccuia, approved by all.

Summer Camp proposed budget reviewed and discussed. Rejean Labrie made a motion to accept proposed budget seconded by Rob Courtemanche and approved by all.

Flyers for upcoming Recreation Department programs are being distributed to Barkhamsted Elementary students and posted in locations around town.

Meeting adjourned at 8:17 pm.

Minutes submitted by: Peter Bakker Jr.